
From: Jonathon Graham
To: Julie Ellis
Cc: Clerks; Pete Luciani
Subject: FW: CBC News : Speed humps ahead: Charlottetown adding more this year, changing policy for 2025
Date: Wednesday, June 12, 2024 9:40:23 AM

Please add the following email to the next Traffic Advisory Committee agenda

Jonathon Graham, MPA, LET
Director of Operations & Development
Town of Tillsonburg
10 Lisgar Ave,
Tillsonburg, ON  N4G 5A5
Phone: 519-688-3009  Ext. 4400

www.Tillsonburg.ca
www.DiscoverTillsonburg.ca
www.Facebook.com/TillsonburgON

DISCLAIMER:  This E-mail contains legally privileged information intended only for the individual or entity
named in the message.  If the reader of this message is not the intended recipient, or the agent responsible to deliver
it to the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any review, dissemination, distribution or copying of this
communication is prohibited.  If this communication was received in error, please notify us by reply E-mail and
delete the original message.

Please consider the environment before printing this email.

-----Original Message-----
From: Jonathon Graham
Sent: Wednesday, June 12, 2024 9:37 AM
To: Deb Gilvesy <dgilvesy@tillsonburg.ca>; 'cwarchambault@gmail.com' 
Madeleine Aucoin ; Barry Kelly >
Cc: Richard Sparham <rsparham@tillsonburg.ca>; Pete Luciani <pluciani@tillsonburg.ca>
Subject: RE: CBC News : Speed humps ahead: Charlottetown adding more this year, changing policy for 2025

Claude,

Thank for reaching out, I can advise that through internal review(s) relative traffic control policies (or the lack
thereof) and engineering design guidelines including assessments through the Town's Transportation Master Plan
(yet to be finalized) that Town staff will be reviewing our standards towards traffic mitigation measures (i.e. speed
humps, speed signs, etc..) which will ultimately be presented to the Traffic Advisory Committee and Council.

Furthermore and I know you can appreciate the application of speed/traffic control devises have a number of factors
to consider including road classification, traffic volume, general speed, and budget consideration; to this effect the
Traffic Advisory Committee has been considering a number of localized issues/concerns and consider
improvements when warranted (i.e. improved speed signs).

Nevertheless staff will be evaluating when to implement these measures where the policy framework will be
established in the future. Additionally I will add your correspondence to the Traffic Advisory Committee where they
appreciate the public's input on these efforts/suggtions.

Best regards,
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Jonathon Graham, MPA, LET
Director of Operations & Development
Town of Tillsonburg
10 Lisgar Ave,
Tillsonburg, ON  N4G 5A5
Phone: 519-688-3009  Ext. 4400

www.Tillsonburg.ca
www.DiscoverTillsonburg.ca
www.Facebook.com/TillsonburgON

DISCLAIMER:  This E-mail contains legally privileged information intended only for the individual or entity
named in the message.  If the reader of this message is not the intended recipient, or the agent responsible to deliver
it to the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any review, dissemination, distribution or copying of this
communication is prohibited.  If this communication was received in error, please notify us by reply E-mail and
delete the original message.

Please consider the environment before printing this email.

-----Original Message-----
From: Deb Gilvesy <dgilvesy@tillsonburg.ca>
Sent: Wednesday, June 12, 2024 9:05 AM
To: '  Madeleine Aucoin
< Barry Kelly 
Cc: Jonathon Graham <jgraham@tillsonburg.ca>; Richard Sparham <rsparham@tillsonburg.ca>
Subject: RE: CBC News : Speed humps ahead: Charlottetown adding more this year, changing policy for 2025

Good Morning;

I copied both Jonathon and Richard to answer the questions you have asked.    Thank you for forwarding the article.

Deb Gilvesy

Mayor
Town Of TIllsonburg
10 Lisgar Avenue
TIllsonburg, ON, N4G 5A5
Phone:519-688-3009 X4053

Tillsonburg Report a Problem

Ranked one of “Canada’s Top 25 Communities to Live and Work Remotely” (Maclean’s 2021 Best Communities)

www.Tillsonburg.ca
www.DiscoverTillsonburg.ca
www.Facebook.com/TillsonburgON

DISCLAIMER:  This E-mail contains legally privileged information intended only for the individual or entity
named in the message.  If the reader of this message is not the intended recipient, or the agent responsible to deliver
it to the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any review, dissemination, distribution or copying of this
communication is prohibited.  If this communication was received in error, please notify us by reply E-mail and
delete the original message.
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( Please consider the environment before printing this email.

-----Original Message-----
From: 
Sent: Wednesday, June 12, 2024 8:31 AM
To: Deb Gilvesy ; Madeleine Aucoin  Barry Kelly

Subject: CBC News : Speed humps ahead: Charlottetown adding more this year, changing policy for 2025

https://www.cbc.ca/news/canada/prince-edward-island/pei-speed-humps-charlottetown-june-2024-1.7232202
Hi Deb.FYI. That town gets snow a lot more than we do. They don’t seem to have any problems clearing the snow
in winter. It leads me to think that Town staff did not do any research  on that issue before turning this perfect low
cost solution down.
Knowing this,of course leads me to recommend that solution to our ongoing problems.
If staff are still against it we would like to know why with back up ex. to justify their decision.
We might suggest that staff get in touch with that Town to gather information. By the way they don’t seem to have
any problems with fire department or EMS services.
Will this be the kind of solution you are expecting from Paradigm people?
Frankly Deb we are desperate to get a solution to our problems and it’s getting worse.
Thanks Deb. We appreciate your help.
Claude
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